Pensioners 1981

… As regards pensions, it was explained that the Bakers had two wholes, the Dyers had one whole and one half.

Deacon Richardson then stated that as far as Mrs Winifred Scott was concerned she was entitled to a one half Pension, her circumstances had not improved since the previous year and he suggested that the one half Pension should be made up to a whole Pension. This was unanimously accepted.

There was also an Application from Mrs Margaret Smith from the Glover Trade and this was spoken to by Boxmaster A. W. D. Smith. In this instance it was agreed that the Collector should contact Mrs Smith and then take the matter to the Master Court who were empowered to grant or refuse said Application.

Deacon Richardson suggested that the Pension be increased to £500 and this was accepted by the Meeting.
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